Livonia Public Schools

Office of Communications

To: Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent

From: Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications
Date: June 10, 2010

Subject: Gift from Emerson Parents

Emerson Middle School has received a very generous donation of $55,000
from parents Ms. Paula Morris and Mr. Scott Flashians for the following
renovations/purchases: stage renovation, sound system for stage, new
lighting and curtains for stage, and carpet replacement for main office areas.

| am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the June 14, 2010
committee meeting for consideration at the Livonia Public Schools Board
meeting of June 21, 2010. Thank you.
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